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Austin, Texas

 
FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

March 29, 2013

TO: Honorable Royce West, Chair, Senate Committee on Jurisprudence
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB967 by West (Relating to the authority of a municipality or county to retain certain

service fees.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Local Government Code to provide a 180 day correction period for
counties required to implement the Collection Improvement Program if, through an official audit,
they are determined to be out of compliance. Currently, the 180 day corrective period applies only
to municipalities required to implement the program.
 
According to the Office of Court Administration, no significant fiscal impact to the state is
anticipated.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 212 Office of Court Administration, Texas Judicial Council
LBB Staff: UP, CL, TP
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